
Our June 2024 Newsletter

2024 Spring
Recital

Weekend
June 22nd -
23rd

All Students are eligible to participate in MLC's Spring Recitals
Weekend - one of our two major recital weekends annually. If
you have signed up with your teacher to participate then you

have been e-mailed your Recital Section Day/Time
assignment. Click on the following link for more information...

Guide to MLC Recitals

​REMINDER
Your lesson schedule continues
throughout the summer at MLC!

In order to maintain consistent

https://musiclearningcenter.org
https://musiclearningcenter.org/info/recitals/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=0fc65971-7dac-435a-96d5-a1b1142d3f0d


progress when learning to play a
musical instrument or improve vocal
skills, it is very important to continue
learning & practicing year-round. The
Music Learning Center makes it easy
for parents and students to continue
their lessons during the summer and

yet still have the flexibility to work
around any vacation plans made in
advance, or even on shorter notice.

See our Frequently Asked
Questions for more information.

Bring a Friend Week
 
Bring A Friend Week gives MLC students a chance to share their
love of making music with a friend. Students are proud to show what
they have accomplished in their music lessons and at home
practicing. Playing for friends and displaying how they are learning
music can help to reinforce their commitment to lessons. Plus, it’s fun!
 
MLC students may invite one friend to their lesson during Bring A
Friend Week.
 
Participating MLC students and their friend will receive a few small
prizes, plus … they will be entered in a drawing for a chance to
each win a ukulele and share a ukulele lesson together at our
Danbury studio!
 
Sign up online HERE - or by submitting a BAFW flier-signup form
that is available from your teacher or the MLC office.

The sign-up deadline is Wednesday, June 19th!

https://musiclearningcenter.org/faqs/
https://forms.gle/szov2mbSWicoDkmi8


Did you know that our
Bands & Ensembles will

perform during the
Spring Recitals?
They are great!

If you are interested in joining
one of our Rock Bands, Jazz Combos or Chamber
Ensembles please contact the office today for more
information. Our bands and ensembles are a great way to
enhance a student's weekly private lessons. The Rock Band
will perform at our Spring Recital on June 23rd. Please Email
the MLC office for schedule and tuition details.

SUMMER POLICY REMINDERS:
Will you be away during certain
weeks in July or August?
You may "pre-cancel" any lessons that
you may have to miss next month - just
email the date(s) to the office by June 27th
for July dates, and by July 28th for August
dates, so that we may adjust your monthly

charges accordingly. Or...you may cancel those lessons from
your online "Account Dashboard" and schedule makeups for
them. See MLC Policies for important details about makeup
eligibility and scheduling. More information about managing
your schedule is available here: FAQ's about Summer
Schedules.

And remember...you can schedule makeups that you
may be eligible for thru August 31st .

1. Login to your Account Dashboard.
2. If you have makeup lesson time eligible for scheduling,

then "Schedule Make-Up" will appear under "Actions."
3. Students must maintain their regular weekly lesson

schedule during the summer in order to be eligible for

mailto:office@musiclearningcenter.org
https://mlcdanbury.studioautopilot.com/policies/
https://musiclearningcenter.org/faqs/
https://musiclearningcenter.org/faqs/


makeup lesson scheduling.
4. Check your account dashboard regularly for additional

makeup lesson day/time availability with your teacher.

Dates to Remember!!

​June 22nd-23rd - Spring Recital
Weekend
June 24th-29th - Bring a Friend
Week.

July 4th - Closed for the
Independence Day Holiday
Jul

Follow MLC on Facebook and Instagram
    

Questions or comments?

We would love to hear from you. Send Us a Note

Thank you for being a part of the Music Learning Center!

Music Learning Center, Inc. - (203) 748-1444

Our two studio locations:
425 Main St, Danbury CT 06810
www.musiclearningcenter.org

9 Grove St., Ridgefield CT 06877
www.ridgefieldmusiclessons.com
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